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Subject: Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

As a practicing Catholic I am extremely concerned with this bill. I feel it goes against freedom of religion 
when people are asked to something that is contrary to our beliefs. I goes against the fifth commandment of 
GOD Himself --- YOU SHALL NOT KILL. This was given to Moses. Disobedience to this is punishable to 
HELL for both the patient and health practitioner after death. Think about this please, PLEASE!  

Sincerely,  
Veronica Garnier 
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